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For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого информационного бюллетеня, 
у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность 
сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик (360)318-1347 или,  Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо 
за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 

What a wonderful first day of school!  So many smiles and connections being made.  It’s SO good to be back! 

Our theme this year is:  Press on toward the goal!  

 

With all that has gone on during this 

Pandemic, we are so glad to have the 

opportunity to provide on-site classes 

and PRESS ON! Toward the goal of having an excellent year of students thriving and striving to do their best 

in academics, friendships, and growing in relationship with Christ. 

 

A few reminders coming from observations today: 

1. All students should have 1-2+ clean masks for when they are not in their desks inside.  Please be sure to 

wash them and check with them regularly.  We do have disposable masks should a student have their 

masks in the laundry.   

2. Parking is limited to “our side” of the street and in the newly opened area behind the office.  Please 

remember to not park on the other side of the road or in front of drive-ways, etc.  Thank you! 

3. The cleaning and outside duty schedule needs to have more volunteers!  We need cleaners today!  Please 

call the office or stop in if you can help.  We are going to start utilizing the parent survey – but we’d 

appreciate the help getting names down on the schedule asap. 

4. School supplies should be brought to school this week (or next Tuesday if you are in PreSchool)…some 

parents and students shared that they were missing indoor shoes/slippers…or this supply or that.  Also 

note, we do not need any of the extra items (paper towel, toilet paper, soap, wipes, or tissues) at this 

point (no where to store them!)  Please hold on to them and we’ll reach out when we need them. The 

“Grade Specific Supply List” is found at https://pcsnw.org/enrolled-families-resources/  

 

Our Newsletter is going to be a paper version sent home with the oldest in your family (check their 

backpacks today!) and a version available on our website.  Our webmaster is working on finding an easier 

way for people to access the newsletters (some are having a hard time finding it).  Usually, you can find all 

our Newsletters under the tab on our home page  at https://pcsnw.org/newsletters/ 

 

Blessings to you! 

Scott 

 

 

 

Wednesday 

Words 

“I press on toward the goal to win the prize for which God has 

called me heavenward in Christ Jesus.”  Philippians 3:14 
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